

president's

Thomas Nelson Community College April 13, 1973 VOL. 4 NO. 4

Call for Help. Someone has borrowed Volumes I and II of the McManus and Associates report entitled Management Information Systems Study. I am in urgent need of these. Will the person who borrowed them please return them to my office. Amnesty granted!

Class Interruptions. As a result of diligent work on the part of the Hampton Police Department and the State Fire Marshal's Office, Mr. Steve Scadden has been identified and apprehended for allegedly making the phone calls which resulted in the evacuation of the building last month.

New Construction. If you have not taken the time recently to walk out the back side of the building, you might be surprised to see the progress being made on the library, learning resources and student center. If the weather stays with us, the first side of the slab floor will be poured this week.

Naming of Buildings. The Thomas Nelson Community
College Board is accepting suggestions for naming the buildings
which are presently on campus and those which will be constructed
as the campus is developed. If you have any suggestions, please
submit them in writing to Mrs. Brady in my office.

State Accreditation. Congratulations are in order to the Nursing Staff on receipt of notification that the Associate Degree of Nursing at TNCC has been fully accredited by the State Department of Nursing.